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AAUW Plans Fundraising Garage Sale
During City-Wide Garage Sale
08.24.2016

The American Association of University Women is hosting a multi-family garage sale
this Friday and Saturday, August 26-27, at 911 Sherwood Street in Weatherford to raise
funds for AAUW Weatherford programs.

The garage sale—featuring a large selection and variety of clothes, furniture, household
items, books and other items—begins at 4 p.m. on Friday and continues at 8 a.m. on
Saturday morning. Everyone is invited. The AAUW is also seeking donated items, which
can be dropped off at 911 Sherwood Street starting on Thursday, August 25.

Sales and donations support several annual branch activities, including Tech Trek math

and science camp for 8th grade girls, breast cancer awareness, academic scholarships
and sending SWOSU students to the National Conference for College Women Student
Leaders (NCWSSL).

AAUW membership is open to all individuals who have completed a college/university
degree (associate, bachelor’s, master’s or doctorate).  Current college students are
eligible for a free student e-affiliate membership.

The AAUW Weatherford branch meets once each month, September through April, to
conduct educational, community service and social activities.  For more information,
contact Lisa Appeddu at 580.774.3148 or visit the website  http://weatherford-
ok.aauw.net/. 
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